
Kevin Westfall <kevinwestfall@aim.com> 
 
Please oppose HB 2656. It would have devastating effects for private property and the rural 
communities that rely on the economic activity from these private lands. Responsible timber 
management is good for rural economies and works to sequester carbon which will help the 
environment.  
 
Thanks for the opportunity to comment.  
Kevin Westfall  
 


